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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Office of the Secretary

Washington, D.C. 20201

April 20, 2012

Dear Requester:

This will acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information (FOIA) request of April 19,
2012. Your request has been assigned a case number based on the date of its receipt in this
office and is being processed as expeditiously as possible. The actual processing time will
depend on the complexity of your request and whether sensitive records, voluminous
records, extensive search, and/or consultation with other HHS components. These agencies
will provide a direct response to you. There may be a charge for those records and, in some
cases, the charges may be substantial.

If you have any questions, please call (202) 690-7453 refer to case number 2012-0749SI.

Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts Division
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Public Affairs
330 C Street, S.W.

Switzer Building, Room 2206

‘Washington, DC 20201



